
Action Points Re: Corona-virus 
 
In accordance with the attached letter from the bishop, the parish is now moving from stage 
1 measures to stage 2, in an effort to reduce transmission of the virus**. Please note that 
these measures will be updated weekly, in line with government / diocesan advice.** 

1. Hymn books have been removed and anything else that gets shared, eg children’s 

pencils and books 

2. Communion will be in the hand only until further notice 

3. There will not be any catering on Church premises, so we can’t do teas or coffees 

after Masses or for any function in the Hall. There will not be any Soup Lunch or 

Bridge in April. 

4. People with colds/flu or weakened immune systems e.g. diabetes, cancer should stay 

at home 

5. The Family Parish groups are not meeting. 

 


